
From: YVONNE DICRISTOFORO (VPD) Yvonne.Dicristoforo@usss.dhs.gov
Subject: Monterrey

Date: April 28, 2011 at 5:15 PM
To: hbiden@rosemontseneca.com

Hunter,

When you have some free time, I would like to discuss the Monterrey trip with you.  I have some specific information to provide you
that we received from our Mexico City office. I know you are out of the office this evening, but if you could contact me at your
convenience, I would appreciate it.  

Thanks,

Yvonne
202-527-4225
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